Hannah Elliott

From:

Martha Freeman < marthajf54@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, May 2, 2024 1:48 PM

To:

Hannah Elliott

Subject:

Re: Dollar General proposal

CROOK COUNTY
MAY 0 2 2024

James & Martha Freeman

PLANNING DEPT

On Tue, Apr 9, 2024 at 3:43 PM Hannah Elliott < Hannah. Elliott@crookcountyor.gov > wrote:

Hi there,

Thank you for your comments on application number 217-24-000020-PLNG, a Conditional Use application for a retail store, Dollar General. Your comments will be posted as an exhibit and submitted to the Planning Commission for review. If you would like to be a party to the application, could you please provide your name for the record? Without signing your comment, you are not gaining rights to appeal the application decision.

Information about the hearing and any documents that will be presented to the Planning Commission will be posted here: https://co.crook.or.us/planning-commission/page/crook-county-planning-commission-dollar-general-application.

For application materials and documents that pertain to the record beyond what is presented at this hearing to the Planning Commission, please visit Oregon ePermitting at: https://aca-oregon.accela.com/oregon/Default.aspx.

The Staff Report will be posted to both locations 7 days prior to the hearing.

Best,

Hannah Elliott



Associate Planner

Crook County Community Development

Office: (541) 447-3211 Ext. 243

300 NE 3rd St, Room 12

Prineville OR, 97754

www.co.crook.or.us

Department hours:

Monday-Thursday 8-12 & 1-4, Friday 8-12

plan@crookcountyor.gov (planning related)

bld@crookcountyor.gov (building related)

onsite@crookcountyor.gov (septic related)

Best,

Hannah Elliott

Associate Planner

Crook County Community Development

Office: (541) 447-3211 Ext. 243

300 NE 3rd St, Room 12

Prineville OR, 97754

www.co.crook.or.us

From: Martha Freeman < marthajf54@gmail.com >

Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 12:43 PM
To: Plan plan@crookcountyor.gov>
Subject: Dollar General proposal

We are residents of Juniper Canyon and it was brought to our attention recently about a proposed Dollar General store in the area.

We, along with our neighbors, moved purposely to this area for the peacefulness of the country setting. This type of business is not welcome in this area and we request that this suggestion be shelved. It is not necessary and would draw from the beauty of this rural setting.

Concerned homeowner

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Disclaimer: Please note that the information in this email is an informal statement and shall not be deemed to constitute final County action effecting a change in the status of a person's property or conferring any rights, including any reliance rights, on any person.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - This e-mail may contain information that is privileged, confidential, or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the addressee or it appears from the context or otherwise that you have received this e-mail in error, please advise me immediately by reply e-mail, keep the contents confidential, and immediately delete the message and any attachments from your system.

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]